
                      

Today on the 2/11/21 we launched our Fire Fire 

topic. 

We made paper houses to represent the 

wooden ones they would have had in London 

in 1666.  

We put them close together and lit them on 

fire to show how easily the fire spread.  

We then spaced the houses out to show how 

London was rebuilt after with wider streets 

so the fire could not spread as easily. 

 


